
Subject: Re: CD-1 PICO-UNION BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENT
From: Lali DeAztlan <Lali@deaztlangroup.com>
Date: 9/15/17, 11:32 AM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>, Joel Miller
<jmiller@psomas.com>

Ok, thanks. Will see you tonight. 
Lali

Lali De Aztlan's Outlook for iOS, please excuse typos

From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 11:10:18 AM
To: Lali DeAztlan; Joel Miller
Subject: Re: CD-1 PICO-UNION BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENT

FYI I sent Ken Bernstein a follow-up note - Today our whole office is mobilized for
a massive "El Grito" event.  Hopefully I can tag-base with him within the next
week.

Gerald

Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/

On Thu, Sep 7, 2017 at 12:35 PM, Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hello Ken,

Thank you for recently meeting with our office on a range of CD1 historic
preservation issues.  In terms of the Pico-Union HPOZ boundary issue, I am
forwarding an electronic copy of materials, including an analysis by consultant
Jenna Snow.

I know your plate is full - if you don't mind, would love to tag-base with you by,
say, end of next week if at all possible - to hear your comments and feedback.

Much appreciated,
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